
 
 

                                                       Date: September 26, 2024 
 

 
Re:  ATTESTATION DAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note that Monday, September 30, 2024, is Attestation Day.  Student attendance on this 

day is particularly important.  The school must attest to the ministry, that your child is officially 

registered and attends East Hill Elementary School.  However, we can only do so if your child is 

present at school on that day.   

 

Therefore, we kindly ask that you make every effort to ensure your child is in school at 7:45am.  

Should your child not be present on this day, please note that you will be required to come to 

school to sign an attestation document. 

 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


